
Last Week This Week 4-10-16

Wrath /ræθ/ noun
            1 :  strong vengeful anger or indignation 
(chiefly used for humorous or rhetorical effect)

            2 :  retributory punishment for an offense or a
crime: divine chastisement         

On WBT
Adrian Bonenberger reviews Martin Ford's Rise of the Robots. 

WBT Friends:
AWP '16 has come and gone, with no less than eleven events
focused on war writing. Peter Molin at Time Now (and moderator
of two of these events) put together a list beforehand. See
what you missed.

https://www.wrath-bearingtree.com/2016/04/last-week-this-week-4-10-16/
https://www.wrath-bearingtree.com/2016/04/rise-robots-downfall-humans/
https://www.wrath-bearingtree.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/04/rise-of-the-robots-side.jpg
https://acolytesofwar.com/2016/03/26/awp16-war-writing-preview/


Editor’s Recommendations
Criticism

Old but intriguing story by Edward Said about his invitation
to discuss Israel and Palestine with Sartre, Beauvoir, and
Foucault. It did not go as he expected.

“The bogus populism of the commodity—its warm-hearted refusal
to  rank,  exclude,  and  discriminate—is  based  on  a  blank
indifference to absolutely everyone.” A spirted critque of a
society  without  criticism  from  everyone's  favorite
Christian  Marxist,  Terry  Eagleton.

Journalism

The largest and most consequential leak of private information
ever—a peak behind the curtain of the ultra-wealthy who rule
our world, and an eloquent counterargument to people who say
the wealthy are effective at self-regulation. 

Is a Cashless Society an Observed Society? 

Military

Longform reporting by Sam Laird on veterans growing medical
marijuana to help their fellow vets.  

An ex-Ranger multiple combat tour vet takes a long look at
military recruiting in schools, and doesn't like what he sees.

Is Marine Maj. Mark Thompson guilty of sexual assault or not?
The Washington Post talks to the man himself. 

Advocacy

95-year-old attorney Elaine Fischel explains why she helped
defend Japanese war criminals in court after World War Two:
“We sent our lawyers there to defend the enemy and I don’t
think any other country would do that. To me, it was an

http://www.lrb.co.uk/v22/n11/edward-said/diary
https://www.commonwealmagazine.org/hubris-culture
http://www.theguardian.com/news/2016/apr/08/mossack-fonseca-law-firm-hide-money-panama-papers
http://www.theatlantic.com/technology/archive/2016/04/cashless-society/477411/
http://mashable.com/2016/04/04/veterans-cannabis-santa-cruz/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=flipboard#CJ0K6XXcikqk
http://www.alternet.org/education/secrets-military-trainers-never-tell-young-recruits-about-war
https://www.washingtonpost.com/graphics/local/marine/
http://www.foxnews.com/us/2016/04/03/legal-eagle-recalls-launching-career-in-defense-japanese-war-criminals.html?intcmp=hplnws


example of the United States at its best.” 

Fiction

A short story by Margaret Atwood, “Death by Landscape" 

http://thereycenter.org/uploads/3/4/3/2/3432754/deathbylandscape_atwood.pdf

